
 

USTA Southern 770-368-8200 
 

 
August 23, 2024 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Please excuse this child, _____________________________________, from school on August 

30th  – September 2nd , 2024 as she/he will be representing the great state of ________-

______________ at the 2024 USTA Southern Junior Team Tennis Section Championships in 

Mobile, Alabama. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding, and please let me know if you have any 

questions. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Adam Dalton 
Junior Team Tennis Manager 
USTA Southern 


